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NOTICE OF QUORUM 
OF THE ARIZONA STATE BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02 (Arizona Open Meeting Law), Notice is hereby given to the 
members of the Arizona State Board of Dental Examiners (“Board”) and to the general public that 
a quorum of Board Members may be present on Tuesday, April 14, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. at the 
Commission on Dental Competency Assessments’ (“CDCA”) virtual town hall meeting.  
 
Any appearance by a quorum of Board members will be for the purpose of participating in the 
CDCA’s virtual town hall meeting, which is designed to answer questions about what the CDCA 
can provide now and into the future. During the town hall meeting, the CDCA will also share 
information about the new release of the CompeDont™ DTX, a new manikin tooth technology, 
developed by the CDCA and now approved by ADEX, to simulate variable disease and decay for 
competence testing of restorative dentistry. Although a quorum of Board members may be present 
at the meeting, no Board action or deliberation will take place.   
 
Should a quorum of the Board be present, their appearance will be limited to observing, 
participating and/or presenting to the meeting in their individual capacities and not on behalf of 
the Board. 
 
Information, regarding the possible appearance of a quorum of Board members at the CDCA’s 
virtual town hall meeting, can be obtained by contacting Board staff at 602.242.1492. 
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